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Audi prepares for Silverstone season opener 
 
 Prologue of the FIA World Endurance Championship (WEC) at Le 

Castellet 
 

Ingolstadt/Le Castellet, March 28, 2015 – Audi used the FIA World Endurance 
Championship (WEC) Prologue at Le Castellet to thoroughly prepare for the 
season opener. In the official track test of the racing series in southern France, the 
engineers tested the two R18 e-tron quattro cars that will be competing in the 
first WEC race in the United Kingdom. 
 
Audi tested the latest generation of its hybrid sports car on the high-speed track in 

France for two days. Both Audi R18 e-tron quattro cars reeled off more than 2,500 
combined kilometers and achieved many of the engineers’ testing requirements in 

the process. Audi Sport and Audi Sport Team Joest tested the durability of the tires 
supplied by partner Michelin, as well as various suspension kinematics, and 

gathered practical experiences for the racing commitments.  
 

Audi Sport Team Joest and the six race drivers Marcel Fässler (CH), André Lotterer 
(D), Benoît Tréluyer (F), Lucas di Grassi (BR), Loïc Duval (F) and Oliver Jarvis (GB) 

experienced two intensive days. Pit stop practice sessions with driver changes 
sharpened the senses and reflexes of the drivers and mechanics for the first 6-hour 

race of the year that will be held at Silverstone on April 12. Filipe Albuquerque (P), 
Marco Bonanomi (I) and René Rast (D), the drivers of car #9 in the races at Spa and 

Le Mans, watched the test at Le Castellet as well and were closely involved in the 
team’s work.  

 
“Following our tests at Aragon in January and at Sebring in March we again learned a 

lot at Le Castellet,” said Head of Audi Motorsport Dr. Wolfgang Ullrich. “The two 
days were profitable for the whole squad. The race cars completed their initial 

kilometers and will now be thoroughly prepared for the season opener. The test at 
Le Castellet in which we met with our competitors for the first time showed that we 

can look forward to a thrilling season.” 
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– End – 
 
 
 
In 2014, the Audi Group delivered approximately 1,741,100 cars of the Audi brand to its customers. The 
company achieved revenue of €53.8 billion and an operating profit of €5.15 billion in 2014. Audi 
operates globally in more than 100 markets and has production facilities in Ingolstadt and Neckarsulm 
(Germany), Győr (Hungary), Brussels (Belgium), Bratislava (Slovakia), Martorell (Spain), Kaluga (Russia), 
Aurangabad (India), Changchun and Foshan (China) as well as Jakarta (Indonesia). The brand with the 
Four Rings will start producing cars in Curitiba (Brazil) this year and in San José Chiapa (Mexico) in 2016. 
Wholly owned subsidiaries of AUDI AG include quattro GmbH (Neckarsulm), 
Automobili Lamborghini S.p.A. (Sant’Agata Bolognese, Italy) and sports motorcycle manufacturer 
Ducati Motor Holding S.p.A. (Bologna, Italy). The company currently employs approximately 
80,000 people worldwide, thereof around 58,000 in Germany. Total investment of about €24 billion is 
planned from 2015 to 2019 – primarily in new products and sustainable technologies. Audi is committed 
to its corporate responsibility and has anchored the principle of sustainability for its products and 
processes in its strategy. The long-term goal is CO2-neutral mobility. 


